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National Telecommunications and Information Administration 

Waiver Request Form 

Complete this form to submit a waiver request. Please reference the applicable program 
Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) for NTIA waiver guidelines. 

1. Date of Submission:  _______________________________________________

2. Program:  ________________________________________________________

3. Entity Name:  _____________________________________________________

4. Point of Contact:
a. Name:  ______________________________________________________

b. Title:  _______________________________________________________

c. Primary Phone Number:  ________________________________________

d. Email:  ______________________________________________________

5. Project Identification:
a. Project Title:  _________________________________________________

b. Project Identification Number:  ____________________________________

6. NOFO Provision Applicable to Requested Waiver:

__________________________________________________________________

7. Confirmation that Eligible Entity Is Not Seeking Waiver of a Statutory
Requirement:

Affirmed

8. Justification:

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Signature: ___________________________________________________________ 
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	1 Date of Submission: August 18, 2025
	2 Program: Broadband Equity, Access, and Deployment (BEAD)
	3 Entity Name: Executive Office of the State of South Carolina
	a Name: James R. Stritzinger, Jr.
	b Title: Director, SC Broadband Office
	c Primary Phone Number: 803-737-8025
	d Email: jstritzinger@ors.sc.gov
	a Project Title: SC Digital Drive
	b Project Identification Number: 45-20-B156
	6 NOFO Provision Applicable to Requested Waiver: NOFO Timeline of 365 days after approval of the Initial Proposal (9/19/2025), as amended by the Restructuring Policy Notice (i.e., 90 days, by 9/4/2025)
	8 Justification: NTIA conducted the South Carolina SAC Meeting on 8/13/25 and provided clarification around the analysis Eligible Entities may use for Priority Project designations in the 8/11/25 FAQ Version 14 update with the answer to question 3.22.2. As a result, the South Carolina Broadband Office (SCBBO) is requesting an extension to September 30, 2025, for the purposes of re-analyzing our Benefit of the Bargain round data with this new clarification in mind. The SCBBO believes this new analysis will result in a more balanced, technology-neutral set of awards in SC's BEAD program. In addition, this requested extension deadline will allow the SCBBO to capture more gating information because - per our approved IP Restructuring Letter (June 19, 2025) - we are doing gating after preliminary winners are selected, not before.
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	James R. Stritzinger, Jr.
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